
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC MEETING 

 
 

Park County is hosting a public meeting to present the general findings of the draft 
Preliminary Engineering Report prepared by CTA Architects and Engineers related to 
county bridge replacement needs.  

At this meeting, the draft Environmental Assessment (EA) will also be presented.  A 
pdf copy of this draft document will be made available on the dedicated Park County 
website and paper copies of the draft document will also be available at the County 
Commission Office and the Planning Office, from April 6th until April 20th.  Public 
comments on the EA document are encouraged and will be accepted from April 6th, 
2016 until the final commission meeting on April 21st, 2016 to accept the determina-
tion provided by the completed assessment. 

The meeting will be facilitated by the Park County Commission, the Park County 
Public Works Director and staff from CTA Architects and Engineers. 

 

The meeting will be held on: 

APRIL 6TH, 2016 

in the City/County Complex  Community Room 

from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

For more information regarding this project please contact 
Kristen Galbraith at 406-222-6555 or kgalbraith@parkcounty.org 
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